
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 
 

FALL 2020 
 

Pine Street Spirit Shop is up and running!  
 
 

Our Pine Street Spirit Shop is here!  Check out this 

year’s t-shirts – long and short sleeved, as well as, 

hoodies, tumblers, bowties, scrunchies, face masks 

and MORE!   

 

Follow this link to purchase online.  All orders will be 

directly shipped to your home.   EVERY Friday we 

show our love for Pine by wearing our Spirit Wear to 

school! 

 

https://pinestreetstore.com/pine_street_sto

re/shop/home  

 

     

 

Don’t forget to order your 

YEARBOOK!!!  

 

For a direct link to PSS, use 

this: 

 

http://jostensyearbooks.com/?R

EF=A07666550 

   

 

 

Dear Pine Street PTO Families,  

Pine Street Elementary School was 

founded in 1929 and is still making 

history!  This year we face our own 

generation’s historic challenge, and I 

can’t think of a better team of educators 

to face the many uncertainties and 

unchartered waters this year will bring 

than our Pine Street faculty and staff.  As 

in the years before, our PTO will continue 

to support and strengthen the education 

and well-being of all our students here at 

Pine Street. Thank you so much for 

participating in our Booster fundraising 

efforts and PTO membership.  Your 

support means so much today and for 

the future of our school. We all learned 

this past spring how vital community is to 

our children’s (and our own) well-being, 

and while that sense of community is 

often absent in our modern world – it is 

alive and well at Pine Street School.  

#ForeverPine 

Sincerely,  
Juliet Wright   
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Contact 
Information 

Email: 
     pinestreetschoolpto@spart7.org 

 Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/

PineStreetSchool/ 

                      Phone:  

                     594-4470 

 

 

 
 

 

 
PTO Member Spotlight  

 

 

For Your Calendar – Dates to Know!  

 

October 12th  
Charleston Wrap Fundraiser Sale begins!  Do your                   

Christmas shopping safely from home with online ordering and 

home delivery and support Pine Street School at the same time! 

Details will be coming home on the 12th. 

 

October 13th-14th 

Amazon Prime Day 

If you are a big Amazon shopper, go to 

www.smile.amazon.com, sign-in and choose Pine Street School 

Parent-Teacher Organization as your charity and our school 

gets .5% of all your sales for as long as you have them as your 

charity!                                                                                                   
Be sure that each time you shop, you are on the Amazon 
Smile page!  

 

October 14th 

PTO sponsored Fall Teacher’s Luncheon! We love our teachers 

and we show it!  Teachers are eating in their rooms to help keep 

our students safe this year, so while it can’t be duty-free, we  

will still safely deliver a catered lunch.  

 

October 15th 

SLIME TIME!  We celebrate meeting our Booster Fundraising 

goal by sliming the principals!  This event will be virtually 

attended by the students, so make sure to ask your child all the 

SLIMEY details!  

 

October 26th  

 Charleston Wrap sale ENDS!  All items will be shipped in time 

 for Christmas! 

 

October 27th 

Spirit Night @ TACO DOG!  Make it a true Taco Tuesday, 

and dine-in or order your supper to-go! Don’t forget to mention 

you are with Pine Street School, and we will receive a portion 

of the sales.    

 

October 23rd – 31st  

Red Ribbon Week – Be Happy, Be Brave, Be Drug Free!   

Check back for details about dress-up days!    

 

November 11th  

Veterans Day   Our celebration will look different this year, but 

we will still find ways to safely recognize our veterans.  

 

 

 

PSS PTO would like to 

recognize Erica 

McCarthy for her 

outstanding leadership 

and contribution to the 

Pine Street PTO.  Erica is 

simply the best! From her 

exceptional 

organizational skills and 

creativity to her social 

media communication 

and willingness to help out 

in any way she is needed, 

Erica is a true friend to 

the Pine St community. We 

are so grateful for her PTO 

leadership during the 

2019-2020 school year and 

thankful for her 

friendship!  
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